The questionnaire could be discussed among the members of the

Expert Committee during the proposed first round of training i.e. on 3" and
4% December 2001.

Hence you are requested to look imto the matter and take necessary
action accordingly.

Executivé Sectetary,

22.11.2001

(CF.T1-164)
Copy to: -

3)  The Officer-in-charge, Southern Regional Station, Zoological
Survey of India, Chennai — 600 028, (Fax No. 044 — 4942898).

4)  The Officer-in-charge, Western Ghat Regional Station, Zoological
Survey of India, Calicut, (Fax No. 0495 — 701928).

Copy also forwarded to: -

7)  The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, A&N Islands, Port
Blair.

8)  The Director of Health Services, A & N Administration, Port Blair.
9)  The Head of Office, Anthropological Survey of India, Port Blair.
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